
 

St Clare’s Catholic Primary School 
    Newsletter 15/01/2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It is official……...you are wonderful! We have been so impressed with the way families have engaged with learning 
at home. It is great to see so many of our pupils registering each morning at 9am, ready to start the day in an 
organised fashion. Remember each day pupils have access to all their lessons which have been recorded by 
teachers and then between 11am and 12pm each day adults from classes are available to offer additional support 
through Google Classrooms. This week in Celebration Assembly we presented all our families with a Rainbow 
Warrior certificate– Congratulations! 

We have been delighted with the work shared, especially to see that pupils are maintaining their high standards 
of presentation. We are hoping to give pupils a wide range of learning opportunities. Mr Wright is recording ‘Get 
Active’ lessons for children so that pupils can do some exercise daily and on Thursday mornings AmaSing are 
leading a singing event. This week about thirty children from St Clare’s accessed this which provided a lovely 
musical start to the day! 

We are continuing with our Celebration Assemblies every Friday morning at 9:30am. I know that the staff are 
struggling to just award two Rainbow Warrior certificates each week– as so many of our children are doing so well 
with their work. Please can you ensure that you put the name of the pupil attending the Assembly as we won’t be 
able to admit names we do not recognise. Each week there will be a theme– this week it was to wear our green PE 
hoodies, next week it is to wear a funny hat! 

Remember to access this week’s wellbeing challenge and learn a dance routine. Have a lovely weekend, keep safe 
and keep up the great work. 

Birthdays 

This week Bobby celebrated his birthday. We 
hope he had a wonderful day.  Next week we 

will be celebrating birthdays for Nancy, 
Leighton, Otis and Paisley 

 

Free School Meals 

The government has put in place provision for those 
children on Free School Meals for the days that 

they should be attending school. 

If you think your child is eligible for Free School 
Meals you can apply online by clicking on this link: 

https://www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/
residents/education-and-learning/school-meals.aspx  

Or call them on 0300 123 7021 to discuss making a 
telephone or paper application.  

Communication with teachers 

Staff will be available from 9am-4pm Monday to 
Friday to respond to work or any queries via your 

class pages and emails.   

You may upload any work or email at any time, 
however response from staff will only be between 

these times.  I thank you for your understanding on 
this. 

Lache Larder  
 

The Lache Larder is a social supermarket that is open on 
Wednesday & Friday’s 2.00-3.00pm. 

 
Anyone can visit, it cost £3.00 for two big bags of food 
which can include fresh bread, fruit, vegetables and non 

perishable items. 
 

There is also a meat pack that can be ordered for £2.50. 
 

Please see Facebook for more information or just go along 
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